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       Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Sophie Shaw will be with us teaching 

Preschool after half term.  Mrs Shaw is an experienced Early Years teacher 

(coming to us from Grassington Preschool) and brings with her a wealth of 

knowledge and expertise.  The children have already met Mrs Shaw during her 

time with us in school. 

 

 
         Mrs Shaw 

 

Miss Noon will leave us at half term as her short-term supply comes to an end 

– we would like to thank her for all of her hard work and wish her good luck 

for her new job!  

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

 
 

Mrs L Toor 

Deputy Headteacher  


